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Dear neighbours, 

We wish to advise you of recent work carried out in relation to the Moreton Bay Fig tree that 
has been impacting neighbouring properties in Myers Street, Sans Souci. 

On Thursday 11 July 2024 an arborist attended the school site and removed all tree branches 
that were overhanging onto neighbouring properties.  

On Tuesday 8 October 2024 an arborist undertook the following work to prevent damage 
caused by tree roots to impact neighbouring properties: 

• Excavating by hand a 500 – 600 millimetre deep trench along the fence line of the 
neighbouring Myers St property so root mapping could be performed. 

• Installing a root barrier the length of the property boundary (approximately 10 metres) 
to prevent the spreading of tree roots onto neighbouring properties. 

• Backfilling and levelling the area. 

All work was done during school holidays to minimise any impact on student learning. 

If you have any feedback about the above work, please contact us on 1300 482 651 or 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Please note our community phone and email are staffed from 9 am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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